
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Maths 
In Maths we have been extending our knowledge of time. We have 

been learning how to read clock faces to tell the time more 

accurately. The boys in year 4 and 5 have also been looking at 

digital time. Jake and AJ enjoyed playing a game to match times 

and sequence the events of their day. Great work, everyone! 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Literacy 
 

 

In Literacy, we have now finished 

our explanation texts. The 

children have worked really hard 

to write informative guides 

explaining how to look after pets. 
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Hello again, and welcome to another week of news from the 

hub. Everyone here has had such a fantastic week 

We are all very proud of how hard everyone has been working. 



  

 
 

 

 
 
 

Music 
 

 

We are looking forward to our In-Harmony end of year concert next week and 

have been practising in our music lessons and with the school orchestra. 

          

We hope to see you at our concert on Wednesday. 
 

 

 

 

 
Some of the children in year 6 have spent time in the forest school area with 

their link classes this week, making fires and toasty tasty marshmallows.  
 

     
 



  

Also this week, Isaac and Toby joined their link class for a a very exciting 

visit to the cinema. They had a picnic in the park and time to play too!  

       

               

 

 

 

 

We will be back with more exciting news soon. 

 


